
From: Kamins, S ara M. 
Sent: 11/7/2011 6:20:25 PM 
To: Kamins, SaraM. (sara.kamins@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Sending paper copies 

To the parties of R.11-05-005, 

The Commissioners' offices are receiving paper copies of documents when the rules do not require it. 
Please review ALJ Mattson's recent ruling regarding Protocols to Reduce Paper and Streamline 
Process [http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/efile/RULINGS/141358.pdf], as well as the CPUC's Rules of Practice 
and Procedure. Please forward this message to the appropriate folks at your company/organization that 
serve documents to this proceeding. In particular, please review the rules for electronic mail service 
because paper copies of all documents served in the proceeding (e.g. ex parte notices) are not 
required. 

In addition, if you are still receiving hard-copy notices from the Commission but would prefer email 
notices only, please email the Commission's Process Office at process office@cpuc.ca.gov and 
request email-only notices, identifying the proceeding number for each service list for which you would 
like email-only notices. 

Many thanks, 
Sara 

Sara Kamins 
Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-1388 
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